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From: LeeAnn Kriegh <krieghl@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 1:44 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: I support HB 4029
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Hi, 
 
I'm writing to encourage you to support HB 4029. I recognize arguments on both sides but this is no time to weaken 
river and public land protections.  
 
Over the past few years, Oregon State Parks conducted two public processes with meetings, open houses, and public meetings 
to discuss this issue. Each time the conclusion was to maintain current river protections.  
 
Please help protect the Deschutes River and the species that depend on it. Vote in favor of HB 4029.  
 
Thank you, 
 
LeeAnn Kriegh 
 
--  
LeeAnn Kriegh 
Author of The Nature of Bend 
www.NatureofBend.com 
503.381.3542 (cell) 
 
 


